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Volunteer & Staff
Appreciation 
Portable 
Planetarium

May 2024

Dear Parents,
We have some exciting
events planned in 
May and June. Check them out below.
Do you have ideas for future events? Join us at 
the Annual General Meeting (AGM) on June 3! 
We will begin planning events for the next 
school year and we will elect volunteers for the 
Chair, Secretary, and Treasurer positions.
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Playground 
fundraising 
goal $80,000

Walkathon - May 27
Funds raised go towards the new playground.
Exciting prizes for participants:
● Grand prize: Nintendo Switch Lite
● Second prize: $50 Splash Toy Shop
● 5 x Third prizes: $10 Steveston Sweet Shoppe

Volunteers are needed. Please sign up here.
If you would like to sponsor a prize, 
please contact us at McKinneyPAC@gmail.com.

Annual General Meeting - June 3 
7 pm at McKinney Library

Being a PAC Executive is your opportunity to help 
shape your child’s school experience.
We need your help to fill several Executive positions:
Chair (or Co-Chairs)
Coordinate the functioning of the PAC, act as its 
spokesperson, and chair PAC meetings.
Vice-Chair (or Co-Vice-Chairs)
Assist the Chair in carrying out their duties.
Secretary
Record and post minutes of PAC meetings.
Treasurer
Collect, deposit, disburse funds generated by the 
PAC, track receipts and expenses, and present a 
monthly financial statement at PAC meetings.

Portable Planetarium - June 11-13
Students will explore the solar system right at 
McKinney! We thank South Arm Technology 
Services Ltd. for sponsoring this event.
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